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 for consideration by the Apex Town Council 

 

 Item Type: CONSENT AGENDA 

 Meeting Date: November 9, 2021 

Item Details 

Presenter(s): Jacques K. Gilbert, Mayor 

Department(s): Governing Body  

Requested Motion 

Motion to appoint Reginald Skinner as the new Planning Board Chair, Mark Steele as the new Planning Board 

Vice Chair, and Steven A. Rhodes as a new Planning Board member, and to reappoint Mark Steele and Tina 

Sherman to their second terms as Planning Board members.    

Approval Recommended? 

Yes 

Item Details 

Current Planning Board Chair Michael Marks has reached the term limits allowed by the Unified Development 

Ordinance (UDO) for Planning Board service. Therefore, Mayor Gilbert recommends current Planning Board 

Vice Chair Reginald Skinner be named Chair for his 1st term and member Mark Steele be named Vice Chair 

for his 1st term; the terms shall run from January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022. 

 
Mayor Gilbert recommends Steven A. Rhodes be named to the seat vacated by Mr. Marks, and recommends 

Mark Steele and Tina Sherman be named to their second terms as Planning Board members; all three terms 

shall run from January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2023.   

 
Attachments 

 Proposed Planning Board Appointments 2021 

 Cognito Interest Form – Steven A. Rhodes 

 

 


